Eighth Annual 

Consortium for Computing Sciences in Colleges 

Northwestern Conference
«Addr»
Dear «Name»:

The Program Committee of the Consortium for Computing Sciences in Colleges Northwestern Conference regrets to inform you that your <<panel/tutorial>>, «Title», was not accepted for this conference.

We thank you for your submission.  Panel and tutorial acceptance at this conference is based on how many conference sessions are available, the need to create a coherent program, and the quality of the panel or tutorial.  There were an unusually large number of submissions this year.  This year we were able to accept only about 67% of the panels and tutorials submitted. We strongly encourage you to resubmit for the 2007 conference.

<<Specific comments about this submission>>

We are excited about the upcoming conference and hope you will be able to attend.  Please see the conference web-site at http://www.ccsc.org/northwest/2006/ for more details.

Sincerely,

Donald Chinn, CCSC-NW 2006 Panels and Tutorials Chair

Computing and Software Systems

University of Washington, Tacoma

1900 Commerce Street

Tacoma, WA  98402

e-mail:

dchinn@u.washington.edu

